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OKPTA Statement of Guidance on Non-Mission Driven Expenditures

PTA’s mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering
families and communities to advocate for all children.

In alignment with the National PTA's mission to advocate for all children and meet the
requirements of maintaining 501(c)(3) charitable status, it is crucial to prioritize expenditures that
directly support the association’s mission and public benefit.

Funds allocated to activities or initiatives that do not directly advance the mission should be
limited, to ensure the majority of resources are dedicated to program related expenses. We
recommend capping such expenditures at 5%-8% of the overall budget.
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